The ACME Law Firm, PLLC

123 Main Street, Suite 123

Raleigh, North Carolina 12345

Tel: 919-123-1234    Fax: 919-123-1235
January 28, 2004
«salutation» «firstname» «lastname» «suffix»
«address»
«address2»
«city», «state»  «zip»
Dear «salutation» «lastname»:

A review of the public records of North Carolina indicates that you were charged with 

«charge1» with a trial date of «trial_date».  I would like the chance to help you.

I have gained invaluable knowledge and developed relationships with district attorneys, judges, and police officers as a former Assistant District Attorney and as a defense attorney. I have practiced in Wake County for more than ten years and have used my skills to help many people in similar situations to yours. 
The effect of a conviction could be long term and could include:

· A one year, two year, and in some cases a permanent revocation of license
· Very expensive fines and insurance increases
· Some convictions for DWI can result in jail time.   

There are different options available to you and unless you know what your choices are, making the right decision will be difficult.  You need an attorney who can give you sound advice and who has the experience and skill to defend you.
AS YOUR ATTORNEY, I WILL USE MY TREMENDOUS EXPERIENCE TO DEFEND YOU. 
My goal will be to: 
· Get a pretrial limited driving privilege which will allow you to drive during the thirty day revocation you are under now   
· Evaluate the issues to help defend you against these charges  
· Minimize the fines and fees you may have to pay.

Take a few minutes and call me for a free consultation. For more information about The ACME Law Firm, go online to www.ACMELaw.com.  I look forward to speaking to you personally and helping you with this situation.

Sincerely,

John D. Doe, Esq.

Attorney at Law

FOR A FREE COPY OF YOUR CHARGES GO TO:   www.ABCnc.com/mystuff  and enter 
Referral Code: «cust»

Case ID: «case_id»
This is an Advertisement for Legal Services
